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JTHS GOOD NEWS  

April 2022
 

March Students of the Month – 
 
Art –   Mackenzie Rock 
Business -  Rhea Patel 
English – Sarah Mowrer 
Health/Physical Education – Olivia LaMonica 
Mathematics – Maia Alick 
Music – Nicholas Roberts 
Science -  Gianna Gagliardi 
Social Studies – Dylan Kircher 
Technology -  Ethan Tarabocchia 

Video Production – Frank Garruto 
World Language -  Scott Gundlah 
 

 
 
The Falcons Softball and Baseball Athletes Travel to Myrtle Beach! 
 
 

       

 
Thank you to @JTHSFalcons 
@jthsathletics 
@JeanneHowe_Supt 
@JTPSBOE for allowing our 
student athletes to participate in 
an amazing experience! The 
memories and life lessons 
these athletes experienced will 
be something they will never 
forget! Thank you for your 
continued support! 
 

http://www.jefftwp.org/
https://twitter.com/JTHSFalcons
https://twitter.com/jthsathletics
https://twitter.com/JeanneHowe_Supt
https://twitter.com/JTPSBOE


  

 

Spring Musical – Tuck Everlasting 

 
 

Jefferson Township High School’s Production of TUCK EVERLASTING was a rousing success! 
We had performances 3/25 through 3/27 with attendance of over 650 people. A huge 
congratulations and thanks to the Cast, Crew, Tech Crew, and Pit musicians who have all worked 
for the last 3 months to make this show happen. It was a beautiful show from start to finish and I 
couldn’t be prouder of the end result. Many thanks to Mrs. Kosco for helping with costumes, 
props, and programs; Mrs. Cantwell for her beautiful set- design, lighting, and sound; and Mrs. 
Serzan for her wonderful choreography. Thank you to administration, BOE, and all staff who 
showed their support for our show. It felt electric to have the auditorium full of life again. Theater is 
alive and well in J-Town. Cheers!    ~ Chad Flynn 

 

 
 

FBLA -  
 
Congratulations to Rhea Patel, Demi Sedereas and Stephanie Ragrag who successfully placed 
third in their event, Introduction to Social Media, at the NJ State Leadership Conference.  Rhea, 
Demi and Stephanie have now qualified for the National Conference, which takes place in 
Chicago between June 29th and July 2nd.  They will be competing against high school students 
from all 50 states.  

 
 
Career Exploration -  
Mrs. Hutchinson’s Class had the pleasure of meeting Amy Bodrato. Amy is an instructor as well as 
a graduate from Fortis Institute. She spoke to the students about the programs they offer: Dental 
Assisting, Medical Assisting, Medical Coding, HVAC-R & Electrical System Technician! 

 

 



  

History -  

Freshman Academy World History Honors researched World War I Trench Art. Students then 

utilized recycled items to create their own Recycled Art, inspired by the Trench Art, and curated a 

class wide museum exhibit. 

Sophomore Academy US History 1 students studied tree rings and how tree rings cannot only be 
used to study weather patterns but also can highlight trees as silent witnesses to historical events. 
Students selected and researched events from 1838 to 1860, generated a write up for the event of 
their choice and then turned the information into QR codes. Students then matched up their 
events to the classroom tree slice and taught each other about the historical events. 
 
Junior Academy US History 2 students began planting seeds for their "Climate Victory Gardens." 
In conjunction with a unit on World War II, students have labeled and tracked the growth of their 
plantings each week and will eventually grow their own Climate Victory Gardens at minimal cost 
and reducing their carbon impact.   
                                                        
 
 

Habitat for Humanity -  
 
Our Habitat for Humanity students are worked hard on a build in Morris County! We thank them 
for their hard work and service to the community! 
 

     

    



  

Spring Fest -  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Service Night –  

                                                  

          
 

 

The student council has worked 

hard to plan Spring Fest, Blocks E 

and F, for all students to send us off 

into Spring Break with some fun, 

sun, and food!   

     

Save the date! We will be hosting a 

service night on Wednesday, 4/27 at 6 

pm. All JTHS students are invited to 

help make sandwiches to benefit 

Project Kind. Please stop by A-29 with 

any questions! 

 


